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We are excited to announce that  

our 3-day Emerging Iranian Leaders Conference will take place in 

the Netherlands at a premier conference center and hotel.  

This venue will offer comprehensive accommodations and 

engaging programs tailored for children as well. 

 

During this gathering, we will come together in fellowship and be enriched by the messages and 

teachings of Dr. Pastor Hormoz Shariat, Dr. Mark, Sister Donnell Shariat, Sister Darya, and other 

devoted servants of Seven Church. 

We sincerely hope to see you at this conference. 

Date:  

Friday, July 18, 2025, at 5:00 PM till Sunday, July 20, 2025, at 4:00 PM 
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Venue 

 

The conference will take place at a beautiful campsite offering simple two- and four-person 

accommodations, near the city of Eindhoven, the Netherlands. 
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Hospitality 

Throughout the conference, attendees will be served a warm Iranian breakfast, lunch, and dinner. 

Additionally, a variety of snacks, including coffee, tea, pastries, and refreshments, will be available 

throughout the day. (NOTE:  That meals will be included in the cost.) 



 

 6/7 

 

Special Programs for Children & Teenagers 

 

A Joy Center will be available for children and teenagers, where trained instructors will provide care 

and engaging activities throughout the day and during the sessions. 
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The address of the hotel and the direction is as follows: 

Hoogcasteren 25, 5528 NP Hoogeloon, Nederland  

Flight Info: 

1. Fly to Eindhoven Airport (EIN) 15 minutes to the hotel 

2. Fly to Amsterdam (AMS) 90 minutes to the hotel 

3. Fly to Dusseldorf (DUS), 90 minutes to the hotel 

 

Transportation: 

 

Transportation will be arranged from Eindhoven Airport and Eindhoven Train Station to the conference 

venue. 

 

We hope to be able to welcome you. 


